

Department of Employee Relations

June 18, 2001

John O. Norquist

Jeffrey Hansen Director

Florence Dukes Deputy Director

Frank Forbes Labor Negotiator

Michael Brady Employee Benefits Manager

To the Honorable The Common Council City of Milwaukee

Dear Council Members::

It is our intent to submit a report regarding salary and benefit changes for management and non-management/non-represented City employees for the years 2001 and 2002. It is anticipated that the proposed changes will generally parallel those affecting City employees represented by District Council 48, AFSCME, AFL-CIO.

Sincerely,

JEFFREY HANSEN

Employee Relations Director

JH:rlr Open file-CC salary-benefit ltr.doc labr\lbr